
December 4th, 1923

Bight Hon. L. S. Amery,
First Lord of the Admiralty, 
Whitehall, London, England.

My dear Colonel Amery:-
Let me acknowledge with thanks receipt of your letter of November 20th.
I shall at once get in

touch with Commodore Hose and will help him in 
every way I can to fill any requirements of your ITaval Medical Services.

We are all watching with a £reat deal of interest the political campaign 
now being waged in Great Britain, and more than 
one of us are giving you the credit for having forced the Prime Minister to fight this battle 
on the protection issue.

"ith all good wishes foryour personal success and for the success of your policy, I am,

Ever yours faithfully.


